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Mother's Day Celebrations



Father's Day Celebrations
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Well Done Azba!
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Well Done Azlaan!

Well Done
Keyaan!

Well Done
Haaniya!

Well Done
Hoorain!

Well Done 
Naddine!

Well Done
Annelle!

Well Done Azan!

Well Done
Dominique!

Well Done 
Halia!

Well Done 
Maryam!

Well Done
Viaan!

Well Done
Marwan!

Well Done
Aroob!

Well Done 
Ashri!

Well Done 
Romaisa!

Well Done 
Suleiman!

Well Done
 Siddhi!
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Virtual Graduation Ceremony
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Virtual End of the Year Party



Virtual End of the Year Party



As we come to an end to our E-Learning Journey, We the Team of EYEG would like
to say a big Thank You to each one of you for supporting your child’s learning
journey with us. 

We understand that it’s been a difficult time and it was not easy for you and
your child to learn from home. Suddenly you had to take on the role of active
educators, but together we achieved the Best. The E-Learning Journey saw our
students and parents engaged with our Eid Celebrations, Father’s Day
Celebrations, Graduation Ceremony and End of the Year Party. We truly
appreciate your support. 

Now the Summer Vacation is here. Enjoy your Holidays. We wish you a
wonderful, safe, fun holiday and looking forward to your return. 
 

Our Appreciation
Dear Parents,

EYEG Team


